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Hello Neighbor,  

 

As a precautionary measure and following the City and County of San Francisco’s call to limit non-

essential gatherings, the California Street Safety Project community  meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, March 12 at St. James Preschool has been canceled.  

This meeting was planned to be a space for SFMTA staff to present further details on the road diet, 

answer questions about the project scope, and share additional data that was collected as a response 

to community feedback last fall. Since the meeting will be canceled, we’ll be posting the presentation 

that we planned to share at the meeting on our webpage by Thursday evening. We will continue to 

answer questions by email about the project scope and timeline.  

Next steps: 

- Presentation will be posted on the project webpage (Thursday, March 12) 

- Notice with details on implementation of the road diet will be mailed to all residents and 

merchants in the corridor (early to mid-April)  

- Road diet implementation is planned for mid-April 

- Two-year evaluation period begins after the road diet is implemented  

Thank you for your understanding as we seek to mitigate the impacts of the Coronavirus in our 

community. Please feel free to contact our team with questions or feedback. 

 

California Street Safety Project team 

TellMuni@SFMTA.com 

www.SFMTA.com/CaliforniaSafety 
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